
Dear Council,

I wish to object to DA2022/0145, for an 8 storey building at 4 Delmar Pde, Dee Why. It should be reduced in 
height substantially, because without doing this it will cause continuing and irreversible damage to Stony Range 
Reserve, one of very few botanic gardens in Northern Beaches. The Reserve must be protected and preserved.

David Harris

313 Weemala Rd,
Duffys Forest

Sent: 28/06/2023 11:38:50 AM
Subject: Submission re DA2022/0145


